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17 September 2014


	Mrs C Thomas 

PCAN

Suite 230

6 Queen Street

Huddersfield

HD1 2SQ
Dear Carol,
	


I would like to thank you and your members for your invaluable input during the Lydgate/Longley consultation.

It was quite clear to us that your presence at these meetings encouraged more parents to come forward and share their views, and this was something we were keen to do.

The responses have been collated and are ready to go to Cabinet for their consideration. I will let you know the outcome of this.

Thank you again,

Yours sincerely
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Mandy Cameron 

Deputy Assistant Director - Learning and Skills: Vulnerable Children and Groups
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